16" November 2016
Jason Fox

8 Hawthorne Street
Beresfield NSW 2322

ATTENTION: PLANNING SERVICES

Dear Sir/Madam,

My name is Jason Fox and I'm a Landscape Supervisor for Daracon
Landscaping and I am writing to show my support for the Martins Creek
Quarry Expansion Project - SSD 6612.

I believe I speak on behalf of many of the 800 people employed at Daracon
when I say that we rely on Martins Creek Quarry for our job security. I have
worked for Daracon for over 28 years and many of the projects I work on
rely on materials available from Martins Creek Quarry such as for our
biofiltration basins at McKeachies Run at Rutherford and Boolaroo and our
chances of winning jobs and projects in the future and therefore my
position would be at risk should the expansion not proceed.

I have not made any reportable political donations.

Kind Regards,
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Jason Fox



